THE NEW 2012-2013 SJS DIRECTORY is HERE
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Dear Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that the 2012-2013 St.
James School Directories are here. If you have pre-ordered the
directory, you should have already received it. If you did not pre-
order the directory, you can purchase it from St. James School
business office. The directories are S10 each and the check can
be made payable to St. James School PTA.

St. James School PTA



